
PUNJAB VIDHAN SABHA SECRETARIAT 

(Establishment Branch)

Public Notice 

In view of the ongoing situation which may hamper the smooth 

plying of public transport buses in the State, the shorthand/ typing

test for the post of Steno-Typist (Punjabi) to be held on 26.11.2020, is 

postponed till further orders. 
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DATED: 25.11.2020 PRINCIPAL CHIEF REPORTER
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